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Arthur Krenzel Lett Insurance Group and our Insurance Carrier Partners are closely monitoring 

the developments surrounding the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and are focusing on the 

continued safety of our staff and clients, while simultaneously working to be deliver the service 

you deserve during this uncertain time.  

 

After consultation with government officials, business leaders, and industry leaders, we have 

made the decision to limit our offices from in-person client visits until further notice. During this 

time, the health and safety of our staff are at the forefront of our decision-making and we 

appreciate your understanding.   

 

We are available during our standard business hours (M-F, 8:30-4:30) and intend for operations 

to continue as normal.  We are able to bind coverage via e-signature applications, email, and 

fax.  We do not anticipate any changes in these operations.   

 

Our phones will be staffed, we will be checking voicemail regularly and will endeavor to return 

your calls & emails as quickly as possible.  

 

We understand that accidents and claims will still occur, and we want to make sure that you 

know we are here for you. 

  

Please call us with any questions at 800.381.0109. 

 

Thank you! 

 

The AKL Team  

 

 


